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The following are three proposed plaque locations for the Gage Park Bandstand plaque: 
 
Option #1 (most recommended): 

 
 Easily accessible for passersby, including during winter skating (along skating path) 
 Showcases front of bandstand  
 Little to no impact on sight lines/wedding photography (captured between red lines) 

 
  



Option #2: 

 
 Along main path into Gage Park 
 Highly visible, easily accessible 
 In direct view of bandstand 
 Little impact on wedding photography/sightlines 

 
Option #3: 

 
 Easily accessible for passersby, including during winter skating (along skating path) 
 In view of bandstand 
 Considerable impact on sightlines (photos often taken with this area in view) 
 Some obstruction of flower bed behind 


